
Changes to the Contracted Providers section of the DHS website
As a DHS-contracted provider, you may 
depend on the Allegheny County Department 
of Human Services (DHS) website for specifics 
about contracts, audits and other aspects of 
the work you do for us. 
With that in mind, the Doing Business 
(formerly Contracted Providers) section 
of the DHS website has been completely 
redesigned to be more user-friendly.

•	 You can quickly get to the Doing 
Business section by clicking on the Doing 
Business link in the gold bar that runs 
across the homepage. Image

•	 Doing Business is also a sub-section of 
Resources. 

Doing Business Section Hints
Here are a few hints to help you get 
acquainted with the new grouping of 
provider information.

1.	The new CURRENT DHS-CONTRACTED 
PROVIDERS page includes any 
information that is related to EVERY 
contracted provider regardless of their 
source of funding.

2.	At the bottom, and in the sub-navigation 
bar on the right of the CURRENT DHS-
CONTRACTED PROVIDERS page, there 
are links to office-specific pages that 
have all the information needed by a 
DHS contractor who is funded by that 
office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://alleghenycounty.us/Human-Services/Resources/Doing-Business.aspx
http://alleghenycounty.us/Human-Services/Resources/Doing-Business/Current-Providers.aspx
http://alleghenycounty.us/Human-Services/Resources/Doing-Business/Current-Providers.aspx
http://alleghenycounty.us/Human-Services/Resources/Doing-Business/Current-Providers.aspx
http://alleghenycounty.us/Human-Services/Resources/Doing-Business/Current-Providers.aspx


3.	A new page, COMMUNIQUES, includes 
important, timely information for 
all providers. It should be checked 
routinely. Posts on this page will only 
last two weeks or until the event 
expires. 

•	 Some DHS offices may have office-
specific communiques page. In 
those cases, those pages should 
also be checked routinely for new 
information.

General hints
The back button of the Allegheny County 
website does not function properly in 
Internet Explorer (IE).  It is recommended 
that you use Chrome, Firefox or Safari as 
your web browser instead.
You can get to the DHS homepage from the 
Allegheny County homepage through the 
Live or Government menus.
The Related Resources box at the bottom of 
each page has links appropriate for users of 
that page.
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http://alleghenycounty.us/Human-Services/Resources/Doing-Business/Communiques.aspx

